Press Release
UPSIDE Consortium Represented by CyberForum at Cluster
Matchmaking Event in Brussels
The cluster matchmaking took place on 20 October 2014 in Brussels and gathered over 100 cluster
managers, coming from 18 EU countries and from Turkey and Serbia. The large‐scale event with the
aim to foster cooperation between European clusters was organised by the European Commission's
Enterprise and Industry Directorate‐General in the framework of the European Cluster Conference
2014.
During the matchmaking event, 80 clusters took the unique opportunity to explore possible common
areas of interest for transnational cluster cooperation and market possibilities for their SMEs. For this
purpose, 170 cluster‐to‐cluster (C2C) meetings were organised generating great interest and scope
for future cluster cooperation. The DG Enterprise and Industry of the European Commission
supported strongly this event in the framework of an initiative promoting international cluster
cooperation for SMEs, recognizing the opportunities that can be reached by cluster collaborations.
CyberForum attended the matchmaking event not only as a cluster, but also as leading
representative of the UPSIDE project, exploring synergies and future cooperation opportunities for
the consortium.
Participants of the matchmaking event had further networking possibilities within the fourth
European Cluster Conference 2014 held in the same venue in Brussels on October 20th and 21st,
2014. The conference addressed the role of clusters in support of SME growth, industrial renewal
and regional structural change and competitiveness and thus put emphasis on the importance of
projects like UPSIDE. More than 340 cluster stakeholders from across Europe discussed the latest
trends and challenges for modern cluster policies and worked together to identify priority areas for a
new European Cluster Strategy for Growth. "This conference marks the beginning of a process that
will review, and reflect on, the changing role of clusters in today's globalised economy", said M.
Baldinato, Member of the Cabinet of Nelli Feroci, Commissioner for Industry and Entrepreneurship,
in his welcome address. He summed up the ambition of the new cluster strategy as "positioning
clusters as integrators across policies, sectors, regions and borders". For more information see
www.clustercollaboration.eu.

About UPSIDE
The project UPSIDE – User‐driven Participatory Solutions for Innovation in Digitally Centred Eco‐
Systems aims at delivering economic and societal benefits by fostering the emergence and
development of User‐driven Participatory Solutions for Innovation in Digitally‐centred Ecosystems.
The project aims at promoting the development of cooperation frameworks and synergy linkages
between research, innovation activities within companies, urban development policies and open
user‐driven innovation ecosystems “which are close to the interests and needs of cities and their
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stakeholders, including citizens and businesses, and which may bridge the gap between short‐term
city development priorities and longer term technological research and experimentation.”1
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